
 

 

                    REMINDER 
 
 

The Town of Greensboro is accepting applications for  
the Citizens Advisory Commission.  

 
The purpose of the committee is to act as an  

advisory commission to the Greensboro Town Council 
and will be a liaison between the community and 

the council. 
  

The Commission shall consist of no less than five (5) members and no more than  
seven (7) members; 51% shall be residents of Greensboro. The applicants will be 

interviewed and chosen by the Executive committee. 

Members cannot be presently serving or have served in the past three (3) years on 
another board, commission, committee or hold a position as a staff member except 

for the Town Manager who will be a non-voting member. 

Meetings are held at least once a month and require a lot of commitment. 

 

If you are interested and would like 
more information, please contact 

Greensboro Town Hall. 

(410) 482-622 


